
NEWS RELEASE 

SEED SYNERGY PARTNERS LAUNCH NEW 
WEBSITE AND RELEASE GREEN PAPER  

Ottawa, Ontario: January 8, 2018 – The Seed Synergy Collaboration 
Project has launched a new website, seedsynergy.net, and released a 
comprehensive Green Paper proposing a vision for the next generation 
seed system and inviting comments on it. 
 
Over the past year, leaders from the six major seed sector industry 
organizations have been working together on the Seed Synergy 
Collaboration Project to develop recommendations and implementation 
plans that will enable a next generation seed system for Canada.   
 
“The Seed Synergy partners are pleased to announce these updates to 
you”, said Krista Erickson, Executive Director of the Commercial Seed 
Analysts Association of Canada, speaking on behalf of the group. 
“Collaboration between the partner groups over the last number of 
months has brought us one step closer to the reality of a seed system 
that functions optimally for all those involved in it and for Canadians in 
general. We hope that agriculture value chain partners will join with us in 
the discussion and visit our new website today”.  
 
The current model of the seed sector must adapt to seize emergent 
opportunities. Canada needs a strong vision for the future, and practical 
reforms now, to position producers, innovators, and ultimately the entire 
agricultural value chain to succeed in a highly competitive and 
innovation-based global marketplace.  
 
The Green Paper is the Seed Synergy partnership’s vision for how to 
meet these challenges, with proposals designed to: stimulate investment 
to unlock our innovative potential, enable industry to play a greater 
leadership role in governing the seed system, increase transparency 
within the system and better meet diverse customer needs and drive 
growth throughout the agriculture value chain. 
 
Over the coming months the Seed Synergy organizations will be talking 
to their members, holding regional workshops, and engaging with 
stakeholders (including key federal government departments) to produce 
a final White Paper for the spring/summer 2018. The White Paper will 
chart a course for the future of the seed system, and will set out a strong 
path forward for industry and government to work together in a 
meaningful way. 
 
For more details and to provide feedback, visit the new Seed Synergy 
website.  
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The Seed Synergy Collaboration Project is comprised of six organizations: The Canadian 
Plant Technology Agency, The Canadian Seed Growers’ Association, The Canadian Seed 

Institute, The Canadian Seed Trade Association, The Commercial Seed Analysts 
Association of Canada and CropLife Canada. Learn more about the Seed Synergy 

Collaboration Project at seedsynergy.net.  

 
For more information or to arrange an interview, please contact:  

 

Caroline Lafontaine, Managing Director, Communications and Member Services, 
Canadian Seed Growers’ Association  

Phone: 613.236.0497 x 225 
Email: clafontaine@seedgrowers.ca  

 
Kim Sabourin, Communications and Member Engagement Coordinator 
Phone: 613.829.9527 x 224 
Email: ksabourin@cdnseed.org 

 
Nadine Sisk, Vice-President of Communications and Member Services, CropLife Canada 

Phone: 613.230.9881 x 3224 
Email: siskn@croplife.ca 

 


